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Comments: The Montana Chapter of BHA appreciates the efforts by the Custer-Gallatin NF to consolidate public

lands. We understand the challenges of managing the Crazy Mountains with its many private inholdings and

public access disputes. However, we do not support the entirety of the current South Crazy Mountain Land

Exchange proposal.

 

Specifically, there are two sections of public land on the trading block that would be significant losses to the

public if forfeited and we oppose trading them within the context of the current proposal.

 

 


